
 

    
 

Eni CEO Paolo Scaroni meets President  of Togo Faure Essozimna 

Gnassingbé  

Lomé, 06 July 2013 –  The President of Togo Faure Essozimna Gnassingbé and Eni 

CEO Paolo Scaroni met today  in Lomé to discuss about Eni activities in the country. 

During the meeting, which was cordial and constructive, Paolo Scaroni and Faure 

Essozimna Gnassingbé assess jointly the progress of ongoing projects. 

Eni has been present in the country since 2010, and currently operates in two 

exploration blocks offshore: Bloc 1 and Bloc 2. 

 

Company Contacts: 
  
Press Office: Tel. +39 02 52 03 18 75 – +39 06 59 82 20 30 
Free phone for shareholders (in Italy): 80 09 40 924 
Freephone for shareholders (from abroad): +39 80 01 12 23 456 
Switchboard: +39 06 59 821 

 

ufficio.stampa@eni.com 
segreteriasocietaria.azionisti@eni.com 
investor.relations@eni.com 
  
Website: www.eni.com 
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